
To Whom It May Concern,

It is my great pleasure to write this letter in support of Connor Brigger.  I have
known Connor for approximately ten years.

I instructed numerous classes with Connor, through the years, including robotic
classes.  He was unquestionably one of the most capable students in the class,
and his work in the class consistently reflected a level of insightfulness and
attention to detail that Connor excels at.  This helped lead his robotics team to
several awards.  He stood out among his peers for his eagerness to engage in the
process of learning and discovery.  Simply put, Connor was a true pleasure to
have in class.

In addition to his confidence and eagerness to learn, Connor also made a great
impression on me due to his pleasant personality and hard work in our community.
He always gets along famously with his classmates, teachers, and neighbors.  I know
that he will do the same at any establishment.

Based on my observation of his abilities, I strongly believe he has the potential to
be outstanding in whatever life may bring him.  Connor will be an asset to any
organization.  I can confidently recommend him for any position or undertaking
that he chooses to pursue.

Sincerely yours,

Patti Poston
775-200-4202




